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Welcome to your new agricultural building 

We are excited to announce Junee High School’s new and upgraded agricultural building is 
now open for use. 

Following the fire last year, demolition work was completed in October 2024 before 
construction of the new building began in December 2024. An electrical upgrade was 
commissioned as well as the reconnection of essential services such as gas, water and data.  

This project has delivered: 

• a new wet area 

• new split system air conditioning 

• A new walkway and access path. 

The new building has been constructed to Education Facilities Standards and Guidelines, 
ensuring it supports proven teaching methods while providing a learning space that meets the 
individual needs of Junee High School. 

We are thrilled to have delivered this project for the Junee High School community. 

Message from your Principal 

We are excited to have our agricultural building up and running again following last year’s 
unfortunate fire. 

This new facility provides us with an updated teaching space that will allow us to continue 
delivering a high-quality learning experience to students. 

We are looking forward to welcoming our agriculture studies students from Years 7 to 12 back 
into a purpose-built classroom to undertake their learning. 

Living in a regional area, agriculture is a way of life for many of our students and remains one 
of our most popular elective subjects. 

From rearing chickens for egg production in Years 7 and 8, to studying cattle and sheep in 
elective agriculture subjects across Years 9 to 12, this new building ensures we can deliver 
quality education in a purpose-built learning environment. 

Having this new and upgraded building means we can continue to improve post-school 
pathways and opportunities for our students alongside our relationships with local industry. 

I would like to thank the schools from Wagga Wagga, Gundagai and Temora that provided us 
with resources and equipment while this rebuild was completed.  

It was very appreciated and enabled us to continue providing agriculture lessons on the 
school site. 
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